Finding Students Who Need Special Help

Ten percent of the general population has some form of disability
or disorder. EdOptions High School is looking for any students
who might have difficulties resulting from a disability who might
need special education services in order to succeed in school. If
you know of a student who has major difficulty with organizational
skills, learning or understanding, speaking or writing, getting along
with others, making adjustments in different situations or
completing tasks, please contact Mrs. Fields at 602-973-6018
Extension 216 to have his/her progress assessed. Free special

education services are available to eligible students.

For more information call Child Find at 602-364-4015 or visit the
Child Find website at http://www.ade.az.gov/ess/childfind.
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